
BARNSTABLE FIRE DISTRICT 
WATER DEPARTMENT 

 

                       1841 Phinney’s Lane P.O. Box 546 
                      Barnstable, Massachusetts 02630 

  Phone: 508-362-6498 Fax: 508-362-9616 
June 2, 2022 
 
RE:  WATER SERVICE INTERRUPTION IN CUMMAQUID DURING JUNE 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
WHAT IS THE ISSUE? 
Please be advised that the water supply to your home will be interrupted during the day between 
June 6th and June 30.  The Water Department will notify your residence by phone a day or two before 
your water service is to be interrupted. 
 
On the day of the water supply interruption, you should set aside water for drinking, dishwashing and 
for toilet flushing.  Toilets can be flushed by pouring a bucket of water into the toilet bowl.  Filling your 
bathtub with water prior to the interruption will provide water needed to fill a bucket. 
 
WHY IS THE WATER SUPPLY BEING INTERRUPTED? 
The Water Department has received a grant from Commonwealth of Massachusetts Department of 
Environmental Protection to replace the Emergency Interconnection between the Town of Yarmouth’s 
water system and the Barnstable Fire Districts water system at the town line. 
 
HOW WILL THIS AFFECT ME? 
The water supply will be interrupted for one day between Cove Lane and the Yarmouth town line to 
install a new gate valve at the intersection of Route 6A and Marstons Lane.  
Note:  Between Cove Lane and Marstons Lane there will only be a one day interruption. 
 
There will be one or two more interruptions between Marston’s Lane and the Yarmouth town line to 
remove and replace the interconnection between the two water systems.  The Water Department will 
notify the residents between Marston’s Lane and the Yarmouth town line the day before the 
interruptions which may occur in the evening to reduce traffic disruptions. 

 
When your water supply is restored, you should run an outside faucet or cold water 
only bathtub spout to ensure that the water does not contain any sediment that could 
clog faucet aerators or shower heads. 
 
The Barnstable Fire District Water Department will do everything we can to minimize the periods that 
your water will be off. 
 
Please contact the water department at (508) 363-6498 with any question of concerns you may have. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Thomas J. Rooney, 
Superintendent 


